/‘?5‘?87

JOCELYN KANE

2399 N. Carillo Rd | 415 407-5772 | jocelynkaneé5@gmail.com

September 18, 2018

San Francisco Board of Supervisors
Rules Committee
San Francisco City Hall

Dear San Francisco Board of Supervisors:

I am writing to you in support of Dave Falzon's appointment to the Law Enforcement seat on
the Entertainment Commission. As the former Executive Director of the Entertainment
Commission, | believe | am familiar with what is needed fo support the staff and duties of the
Entertainment Commission, its mission and regulatory authority. | believe, without doubt, that
Mr. Falzon has the mix of insight, experience and knowledge to fulfill the duties of the role of
Commissioner.

During my tenure, | worked personally with Mr. Falzon on a multitude of projects, including
policy formulation, regulatory schemes, and specific permitiee issues. In all cases, Mr. Falzon
proved invaluable by providing timely and reliable information, background materials, and
creative solutions. His tenure with the SFPD, specifically in the area of Alcohol Beverage
Control licensing and field work over 16 years makes him uniquely suited to a seat on the
Entertainment Commission. He understands how nightlife operators make decisions and what
a well-run entertainment operation looks like in San Francisco. He will be able o create tailor-
made conditions relative to individual permits that come before the Commission, and speak
clearly as to why those conditions might be considered.

While we have had some great Commissioners fill this seat in the past, | cannot think of a
better, more qualified individual who is willing to serve than Mr. Falzon. | hope you will confirm
his appointment today.

While | have moved down south, | do miss San Francisco, and City Hall. Hope fo see you dll
soon.

Sincerely,
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Jocelyn Kane



